


Loved by Jesus, Love like Jesus
John 13:20-38



John 13:1

Jesus knew that his hour had come to depart out of this world
to the Father, having loved his own who were in the world, he
loved them to the end.



John 13:20-38

20 Truly, truly, I say to you, whoever receives the one I send
receives me, and whoever receives me receives the one who
sent me.” 21 After saying these things, Jesus was troubled in
his spirit, and testified, “Truly, truly, I say to you, one of you
will betray me.” 22 The disciples looked at one another,
uncertain of whom he spoke. 23 One of his disciples, whom
Jesus loved, was reclining at table close to Jesus, 24 so Simon
Peter motioned to him to ask Jesus of whom he was speaking.



John 13:20-38

25 So that disciple, leaning back against Jesus, said to him,
“Lord, who is it?” 26 Jesus answered, “It is he to whom I will
give this morsel of bread when I have dipped it.” So when he
had dipped the morsel, he gave it to Judas, the son of Simon
Iscariot. 27 Then after he had taken the morsel, Satan entered
into him. Jesus said to him, “What you are going to do, do
quickly.” 28 Now no one at the table knew why he said this to
him.



John 13:20-38

29 Some thought that, because Judas had the money bag,
Jesus was telling him, “Buy what we need for the feast”, or
that he should give something to the poor. 30 So, after
receiving the morsel of bread, he immediately went out. And
it was night. 31 When he had gone out, Jesus said, “Now is the
Son of Man glorified, and God is glorified in him. 32 If God is
glorified in him, God will also glorify him in himself, and glorify
him at once.



John 13:20-38

33 Little children, yet a little while I am with you. You will seek
me, and just as I said to the Jews, so now I also say to you,
‘Where I am going you cannot come.’ 34 A new
commandment I give to you, that you love one another: just
as I have loved you, you also are to love one another. 35 By
this all people will know that you are my disciples, if you have
love for one another.” 36 Simon Peter said to him, “Lord,
where are you going?”



John 13:20-38

Jesus answered him, “Where I am going you cannot follow me
now, but you will follow afterwards.” 37 Peter said to him,
“Lord, why can I not follow you now? I will lay down my life for
you.” 38 Jesus answered, “Will you lay down your life for me?
Truly, truly, I say to you, the cock will not crow till you have
denied me three times.



John 13:34-35 Loved by Jesus

34 A new commandment I give to you, that you love one
another: just as I have loved you, you also are to love one
another. 35 By this all people will know that you are my
disciples, if you have love for one another.”



Loved by Jesus

John 13:1

Now before the Feast of the Passover, when Jesus knew
that his hour had come to depart out of this world to the
Father, having loved his own who were in the world, he loved
them to the end.



Loved by Jesus

John 13:4-5

He laid aside his outer garments, and taking a towel, tied it
round his waist. 5 Then he poured water into a basin and
began to wash the disciples' feet and to wipe them with the
towel that was wrapped round him.



Loved by Jesus

Romans 5:8

but God shows his love for us in that while we were still
sinners, Christ died for us.



Loved by Jesus

Ephesians 5:2

walk in love, as Christ loved us and gave himself up for us



John 13:34-35 Love like Jesus

34 A new commandment I give to you, that you love one
another: just as I have loved you, you also are to love one
another. 35 By this all people will know that you are my
disciples, if you have love for one another.”



John 13:34-35 Love like Jesus

Proverbs 18:24

A man who has friends must himself be friendly (NKJV).



John 13:34-35 Love like Jesus

4 Levels of the church loving like Jesus:

Level 1 – One another commands



John 13:34-35 Love like Jesus

4 Levels of the church loving like Jesus:

Level 2 – Connect Groups



John 13:34-35 Love like Jesus

4 Levels of the church loving like Jesus:

Level 3 – New Pastoral Care Team



John 13:34-35 Love like Jesus

4 Levels of the church loving like Jesus:

Level 4 – Pastors & Elders



John 13:34-35 Love like Jesus

1 Peter 5

1 So I exhort the elders among you, as a fellow elder and a
witness of the sufferings of Christ, as well as a partaker in the
glory that is going to be revealed: 2 shepherd the flock of God
that is among you, exercising oversight, not under compulsion,
but willingly, as God would have you; not for shameful gain,
but eagerly; 3 not domineering over those in your charge, but
being examples to the flock. 4 And when the chief Shepherd
appears, you will receive the unfading crown of glory.



John 13:34-35 Love like Jesus

Ephesians 4:11-16

11 And he gave the apostles, the prophets, the evangelists,
the shepherds[b] and teachers, 12 to equip the saints for the
work of ministry, for building up the body of Christ, 13 until
we all attain to the unity of the faith and of the knowledge of
the Son of God, to mature manhood, to the measure of the
stature of the fullness of Christ,



John 13:34-35 Love like Jesus

14 so that we may no longer be children, tossed to and fro by
the waves and carried about by every wind of doctrine, by
human cunning, by craftiness in deceitful schemes. 15 Rather,
speaking the truth in love, we are to grow up in every way into
him who is the head, into Christ, 16 from whom the whole
body, joined and held together by every joint with which it is
equipped, when each part is working properly, makes the
body grow so that it builds itself up in love.




